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Dear Families   

This week started with a bang for our Key Stage Two children, as we had a visit 

from The Cornish Caretakers.  Ed Rowe came to school with his show, teaching 

the children more about how communications have developed over the 

years, and the very important role that Cornwall has played, and continues to 

play, in global communications, from Porthcurno, to Goonhilly, to Spaceport 

Cornwall.  Gwithian Class were lucky enough to have a workshop before this, 

and have all had a free family pass to PK Porthcurno!   

The real highlight of this week has been our first whole school assembly 

in the hall for two years!  Some of our younger children haven’t experienced this before, and 

it was wonderful to have everyone together, sharing our Superstars with our whole 

community.  We are SO proud of the way the children came into the hall and then listened 

so carefully to the reasons each Superstar was nominated, sharing in their successes. 

 

Sport 

Another busy week to report!  Our Boccia Team came third in their tournament on Friday, a 

group of children took part in Coose Trannack at the weekend, a group of Key Stage One 

children went to Newquay for a multi-skills event, and our Girls Football Team played in 

several competitions.  Tomorrow the girls are off to Bristol to play in the Southwest Regional 

Finals!  We send every best wish with them.  Several classes have also had cricket workshops 

today and have had great fun learning new skills.  Mr Shaikh, from Chance to Shine, was very 

impressed with the children’s listening and participation.  Well done! 

 

Celebrations 

Today saw a lovely end to the month of March – our Superstar Assembly.  The parents of the 

children named below have already had a letter, telling them that their child has been 

noticed for going above and beyond in all that they do and they are now able to choose a 

book with their parents, which we will buy for them.   

This is to say a huge THANK YOU and WELL DONE for all that our Superstars do, from everyone 

at school. 

 

Class Superstar 

Mousehole Auren 

Godrevy Emmy 

Longships George 

Pendeen Gwen 

Carne George 

Gwithian Kyla 

Lamorna Aimee 

Allen Gabe 

Kenwyn Daisy S 

Truro Bella 
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Open Events – Save Some Dates! 

We are so pleased that we are beginning to be able to open up the school to visitors again.  

Next week, you will all (except some Pendeen parents who will have a later date) be able to 

meet your child’s teacher for Parent Consultations. 

On Thursday 26th May, we are rounding off our Platinum Jubilee Celebration Week and 

would love to invite you in from 2:00pm to visit your child’s classroom and share their work 

from the week.  More details about this week to follow. 

On Tuesday 20th June, we would like to invite EYFS and KS1 parents into the hall from 2:00pm 

to find out more about phonics and our Little Wandle scheme.  Then, from 2:20pm, we would 

like to invite all other parents in, to visit their child’s classroom, where the children will share 

their books and learning for the year so far. 

 

Reading 

Our recommended read for this week comes from Angus in Mousehole Class.  He 

has chosen The Great Dog Bottom Swap by Peter Bently.  ‘This book is so funny.  

The dogs have to hang their bottoms on pegs and then they have to leave 

quickly and all of them pick the wrong bottom.  And that’s why dogs still sniff 

other dogs’ bottoms – to find their own again!’  

 

FOMHS - Friends of Mount Hawke School 

The FOMHS second-hand uniform will be in the school reception area next week from 

Monday afternoon to Thursday afternoon for you to browse through before or after your 

parent consultation.  All items £1.00. There will be a donation box in reception. 

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to 

speak to one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Miss Biddick is 

usually on the gate every morning and afternoon too. 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe weekend. 
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